
 

 
JYC COURIER 
 
 
 
 
 

From the 
Commodore 
 
I would like to present the 2017 Jamestown 

Yacht Club Executive Board. 

 

Commodore: Mike Schnack 

Vice Commodore: Tim Pennington 

Rear Commodore: Gary Engelson 

Treasurer: Jack Rienzo 

Member-at-Large: Bob Giffin 

Membership Chair: Jean Lambert 

Racing Chair/Fleet Capt.: Cheryl Rienzo 

Cruising Chair: Lesley Engelson 

Past Commodore: Larry Shuhy 

 

I hope you can attend the Annual Meeting 

on October 17th at 7 p.m. at the Jamestown 

Fire Dept. and welcome them aboard. 

 
 

 

 
 
 

2016 Upcoming Events 

 October 14th Annual Meeting 
/Jamestown Firehouse 7 pm 

 November 18th Installation & 
Awards Banquet—Hotel Viking 
/Invitations will be sent out 

Social 
The Sunset Cruise was a huge successful.  
We filled the RumRunnerII with Members, 
friends, great food and lots of rum punch.  
Thank you to everyone who helped make it 
a event to remember.  
 
Next gathering with the Annual Meeting 
whiich will be held at the Jamestown 
Firehouse on Oct. 14th at 7p.m.  Pizza and 
drinks will be supplied.  Come and vote in 
the new 2017 Board. 

 
 



  
 

JYC Racing 
 
Our racing season is nearly over, with 20 of 
our 21 races completed…We’ve had an 
interesting race series. We’ve welcomed 
some new boats to our racing and fall has 
been the season of Downwind starts! While 
the temp hasn’t really gotten to be fall like 
yet, we’ve certainly had the breeze.  
A big thank you goes out to our regular race 
committee crew: Jack Rienzo, Richard 
Eberhard, Anne Lane, Michael & Colleen 
Schnack, Kate Shuhy, Gary & Lesley 
Engelson and Roy Guay! Without them 
helping me out, we wouldn’t have such 
great racing.  
 
 
See you on the water for one more race! 
And see you at the Annual Installation and 
Awards Banquet in November to share all 
the season’s exploits. 
 
Cheryl Rienzo 
JYC Fleet Captain/Race Committee 
Chairperson 
 
 
 

Membership 
 
Just a request.  If your mailing or email 
address has changed over the summer, 
please let me know so we can update our 
files and you can continue to receive JYC 
Newsletters/Updates and m\Mailings. 
Contact me at lshuhy@cox.net or 401-
423-2534.  
Kate Shuhy/Membership Chair 
 

Officers 
Commodore: Larry Shuhy 
Vice Commodore: Mike Schnack 
Rear Commodore: Tim Pennington 
Secretary/Membership: Kate Shuhy 
Treasurer: Jack Rienzo 
Fleet Captain/Race Chair: Cheryl Rienzo 
Cruising Chair/ Ed Doherty 
Member at Large: Gary Engelson 
 

Reminder: Send your pictures to the JYC 
Facebook page to share with others. 
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AWARDS:  We need 
suggestions for the following 
Club Awards: 
 
Community Service Award 
The Nominee must be an Active Member 
in Good Standing of the JYC, involved in 
Community Service, and must Promote 
and Project the Ideas of the JYC 

U.S. Sailing Sportsmanship 
Award 
The Nominee must be an Active Member 
in Good Standing of the JYC, who has 
shown the true spirit of Corinthian Sailing 
throughout the season 

JYC Outstanding Jr. 
Achievement Award 
Given to a Junior Member in recognition 
of his/her water-related Activities 
performed throughout the year 

The Marston W. Keeler Jr. 
Sportsmanship Award 
The Nominee must be a Junior Member 
who exemplifies the highest ideals of 
Sportsmanship, including fairplay and 
team spirit 

 

 

Think about nominations for the JYC 
Yacht Person of Year Award Given to an 
Active Member in Good Standing of the 
JYC in recognition of his/her Service to 
the Club (this award is voted on at the 
Installation & Awards Banquet. 

 

Please send your nomination 
along with a short explanation 
of why you feel they deserve 
this recognition to 
lshuhy@cox.net or present 
your nomination at the Annual 
Meeting on October 14th. 
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